Dear All,

Here’s hoping everyone enjoyed the lovely weather that we have had up to now, winter seems to have arrived together
with further Covid restrictions, we just have to look forward to when we can dance with each other again.

Hadyn has asked me to add these points to his newsletter. Di says that in the General Fund ODCS has £4364, and in
the Benevolent Fund there is £2280. We also have good news, the Committee have agreed to roll forward everyone’s
current memberships to July 2021.

Hoping you are all well.

Deirdre



